
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

March 17, 2024 
 
 

15455 Big Island Highway  

Big Island, VA 24526 
 

434-299-5045 
 

Pastor Ken Bledsoe 
pastorken@huntingcreek.net 

Cell # (732) 977-3003 (text or call) 
 

www.huntingcreek.net 

churchoffice@huntingcreek.net 
 

Church Office Hours 

Mon, Thurs-Fri 12-4pm 

 

This Week’s Prayer Requests 
 

Prayers & Praises - 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Our Church – 
 

Lostness in our community                             Music & Youth ministry                           

Fellowship Hall/Kitchen Committee 
 

Our Nation/World – 
 
 

Government leaders                                      Israel & innocent Palestinians  

Value of ALL life                                          Ukraine 

First Responders                                            Liz & Jim Baker’s ministry in Ukraine 

Missionaries                                                  People of Haiti 

Annie Armstrong Offering                                                   

 

Lester Manley 

Ray Massie 

Pansy Wilson 

David Branch 

Jim Goff 

Larry Whorley 

Kenzi Burks 

Bill & Shirley Radford 

Teresa Burks & family 

Rick Burks 

Erma Whorley 

Tammy Maddox 

Precious Markham 

Truly Casto 

Charlotte Crouch 

Brian Byers 

Paul Hudson 

Rickey Wright 

Eldon Tanner 

Byron Massie 

Spring Burks 

Daniel Harrison 

Brenda Peters 

 

Bob Olander 

Larry Spitzer & family 

Todd (Wanda Massie’s cousin’s   

   son) 

Taylor (Erma’s friend) 

Roger Painter 

Laura Casto Byrley 

Allen & Barbara Burks 

Chris Dearing 

Malinda Rivers 

Bessie Christian 

Korbin Bolling 

Kameron Andrews 

Harry Croy 

Frances “Butch” Thompson &  

   her son, Brett 

Bernice Kay 

Brenda Wiles’ son, Jonathan 

Charlotte Childress 

Tom Sauerwald 

Cindy Harper 

Macwane Plott 

Tina Reynolds 

Angela Jenkins 

Sarah Beth Shortee 

Anthony Flowers 

Carolyn Smith 

 

2024 Regular Giving: 
 

Last Week:               $  2,283 

February Online:         $  6,322 

2024 Budgeted Need:  $  4,375 
 

Attendance Last Week:     63 
 

Current financial information is in the 

monthly financial reports available in the 

education building foyer or the church office 

 
                                                                                                                                       

 

This Week’s Schedule 
 

Wednesday - 

6:30pm Evening Service 
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Order of Service 
 

Welcome 
 

Hymn                  God of Grace & God of Glory                     #115                        
 

Prayer 
 

Hymns         Forever/Friend of God/Mighty to Save 
                                                                                 

Worship with Tithes & Offerings 
 

    (Children’s Service Dismissal – age 4 thru 2nd grade) 
 

Message                    The Grace of God                   Pastor Ken 
                              In the Second Chance 
                                      Jonah 3:1-4 
                                         

Hymn                          I Surrender All                                   #433 
 

Benediction  

General Announcements 
 

Annie Armstrong Easter Offering: God is bringing the 

nations to our shores and offering unprecedented 

opportunities for the gospel. Your special offering goes to 

directly support the ministry of more than 2,000 NAMB 

missionaries sharing the gospel in the United States, 

Canada, and the US territories of Puerto Rico, Virgin Islands, 

Guam and American Samoa. Give by using any envelope - 

make sure "Missions" is written clearly on the envelope. 
 

Easter Flowers: Order forms for Easter lilies ($15) and 

hydrangeas ($40) are on the bulletin board. Place your order 

by Sunday, March 24. Please return your order form to the 

folder on Susan’s desk in the Church Office. 
 

VBS: “Breaker Rock Beach” will be held June 17-21 from 

6:00-8:30pm. Online registration coming soon. Volunteers 

needed – see Audra Forrester or Meg Bledsoe. 
 

Operation Christmas Child: In March, we are collecting 

combs, ponytail holders, hair bows, and headbands. 

Collection box is in the hallway of the Education Wing. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Children’s Service, Assigned Deacons, Teller Team 
 

Today - Nursery: Robert & Melissa Overstreet 

              Service: Susan Massie & Brenda Pinson                 

Next Week - Nursery: Matt & Briana Bracewell 

              Service: Aaron & Audra Forrester 

Deacon of the Week: Larry Whorley 

Backups: Dennis Turpin, Ricky Wright 

Teller Team: Shelton Gray          Next Week: Becky Martin 
 

 

Our next GriefShare support group 

begins April 21. We hope you will 

consider joining us or pass along the 

information to someone you know 

who is grieving a loss. A sign-up 

sheet is located on the bulletin board 

in the Education Building. 
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